
CHARTWELL GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB A NEW CONCEPT IN INSECT CONTROL 
JUNE 11 MEETING 
Host: Paul McKenzie 
Speaker: Dr. Douglas Hawes, University of Maryland 
Golf from 10:00 a.m. on 
Luncheon Buffet available 12:00 to 3:00 p.m. for $3.50 
Social Hour: 5:30 
Dinner: 6:30 
Directions from Baltimore: Take Route 3 to Benfield Road, 
turn left. Follow Benfield Road approximately 1 Vl miles. 
On the left hand side of the road, two white brick 
structures indicating the community of Chart well; this is St. 
Ives Drive. Follow St. Ives Drive to the first speed limit sign 
(25 m.pJi.). This is Chartwell Country Club on your right. 
Directions from Washington: Take 1-95 to 295, to 50 East 
and to 301 North. On 301 make a right hand turn on 
Benfield Boulevard and continue for approximately one 
mile. Take the St. Ives Drive entrance into the community 
of Chartwell. Follow St. Ives Drive to the first speed limit 
sign. This is Chartwell Country Club on your right. 
Directions from Annapolis: Take Route 2 to Jumper's Hole 
Road. Turn left on Jumper's Hole Road. Turn left on 
Benfield Road. Follow Benfield Road until you come to 
the white double brick entrance on the right. This is St. Ives 
Drive. Follow St. Ives Drive to the first speed limit sign. 
This is Chartwell Country Club on your right. 

GCSAA SURVEY DEADLINE - MAY 15 
What is the average golf course superintendent's salary? 
How much money is budgeted to the golf course manage-
ment areas of labor, fertilizer; pesticide, seed, etc.? What 
types of irrigation systems are most widely being used on 
golf courses? 

The answers to these and approximately 45 other 
important questions will be presented when the results of 
GCSAA's 1974 Membership Profile are tabulated. 

May 15 is the deadline for returning the completed 
questionnaires, which were sent to all GCSAA Class AA, A 
and B Members on April 28 from the Association's 
Lawrence, Kansas headquarters office. If you did not 
receive a copy of this confidential survey, and are in one of 
these membership classes, contact the Association office 
immediately. 

If you did receive a copy of the survey, complete it 
immediately and return it so that a highly accurate survey 
will result. 

The questions are divided into personal, position, course 
and professional areas of golf course management. In 
addition to the questions asked in the 1971 GCSAA Salary 
Survey, new questions have been designed to receive greater 
detail of overall golf course operations, and to better 
determine how budgets are divided. There is also an area in 
which respondents may indicate what new programs they 
would like to see the Association offer. 

Dr. Howard Schneiderman of the University of Califor-
nia, at Irvine reported to a recent meeting of the Entomol-
ogical Society of America that we can expect a new 
chemical to control insects. 

He is using an artificial growth hormone to cause the 
adult insect to become sterile. This causes eggs to die before 
hatching. 

It is a very safe product and will eliminate insects from 
becoming immune or resistant to the chemical because 
exposed insects cannot reproduce. 

Insects are the greatest carriers of disease. They cause 
more deaths in the world than anything else. 
Reprinted from April "A Patch of Green" Mich & Border 
States Newsletter 

DATES TO 

June 11 

July 

July 16 ,17 ,18 

August 8 

REMEMBER 

August 13 

September 10 

October 8 

December 10 

Chartwell Country Club 
Severna Park, Maryland 
Host: Paul McKenzie 
Family Picnic —Tentatively set for 
Eastern Shore — more information in 
next newsletter 
American Sod Producers Association 
Conference 
Sheritan Lanham Hotel — Big Exhibit 
Show 
Turfgrass Research and Equipment Field 
Day 
University of Maryland Plant Research 
Farm 
Directions and days events in August 
newsletter 
Beaver Creek Country Club 
Host: Bert Yingling 
Aronamick Country Club 
Joint Philadelphia Meeting 
Host: Ed Collins 
Suburban Country Club 
Host: Gilbert Shapiro 
Eagles Nest Country Club 
Host: Bill Emerson 
Annual Election Meeting 

WALNUT PLAQUE AVAILABLE 
Mount your membership certificate on a walnut plaque 

covered with plexiglass for $9.25. Available locally. Call or 
write Lee Dieter for full information: 

Lee Dieter 
5106 33rd Street North 
Arlington, Virginia 22207 
Home: 703-538-6489 
Office: 703-524-4905 


